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Notices

Conservation Tips

Election Results
November 6, 2012 General Election

Feature:

Purissima Hills Water District Tel: 650-948-1217       www.purissimawater.org

Elected to the District Board of Directors:
Earnest Solomon

Brian Holtz
Steve Jordan , President

Seated Directors are:
Robert N. Anderson 

Gary Kremen, Vice President 

Find out more 
about all of the Board Members

at www.purissimawater.org

Purissima Hills Water District 
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Your water bill now includes a  graph of your monthly 

water use  in units (cubic feet) for the last two years. 
A typical graph might look like the one below.  It shows 
that water use increases in the summer months, 
probably due to increased  irrigation.  It also shows that 
the homeowner is using more water every month 
compared with last year. 

Notice on this graph, the units are  shown in
10s.  This monthly usage is considered moderate.

Your graph may look like the one below, which

appears to be low use until it gradually 

soars to 1000 units. You have a leak getting worse!
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1 unit (cubic foot) = 7.48 gallons

Freezing Pipes
surprise homeowners in Los Altos Hills 
every winter. Exposed galvanized 
and PVC  pipe running along the outside
of your house may crack when the night 
temperatures dip to freezing. Take some
precaution and  wrap those pipes with a 
pipe sleeve available from the local hardware
store, or extra towels and sheets.  If  the
pipe has already  frozen - water won’t flow
from a tap – wrap it with an electric heating
pad or warm towels, or use a hair dryer until
sufficient water trickles through. This 
treatment may help prevent cracking.




